
VISION: 

To Grow. . .ShareéServe 
for the Transformation of the World for 
Jesus Christ. 
 

MISSION: 

To Intentionally Grow Our 

Relationship with Jesus Christ, 

Share Our Faith 

with Others, and Serve Godõs 
Church, Community and World. 

  
WORSHIP 
SERVICES 
   
Traditional 
at 8:30 a.m. in the 
Sanctuary...is a full 
traditional service using 
hymns and liturgy.   
 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 
9:45 - 10:45 a.m. Sunday 
School for all Ages 
 
 

Contemporary 
at 11:00 a.m. in the 
Worship Centeré.is a 
contemporary service where 
praise songs are led by the 
Uplifters praise band and 
singers.  Multimedia supports 
the entire service.   

 
Childrenôs Church 
Childrenôs Church is 
available during the 
Contemporary Service for 
children ages 4 through third 
grade in the sanctuary 
following the Childrenôs 
Message, on the 2nd, 3rd & 
4th Sundays. 

 
Every 5 th  Sunday  
is a Unity Service  

at 10:00 a.m.  
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The Pastorõs   Perspective: Elephants in The Room 

Prayer Concerns 
Gabe Gabriel   (Health Concerns)                                       Roger Smith  (Surgery Recovery) 
Sandy Gabriel  (Caretaking)                                                Crystal Smith  (Health Concerns) 
Rick & Linda Miller  (Health Concerns)                            Rhonda Smith  (Health Concerns) 
Hugh Dunn  (Macon Healthcare)                                       Judy Headleyôs Mother  (Health Concerns) 
Ed Knowles  (Health Concerns)                                         The Family of Becky Lang 
The Family of Rose Kitchen (Sister of Stan Grant) 
The Family of Betty Davis  (Sister of Stan Grant) 
Helen Ruth Hoffman  (Health Concerns, Sister of Edith Hearrold) 

Birthdays  & AnniversariesBirthdays  & AnniversariesBirthdays  & Anniversaries    

OctoberOctoberOctober    
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Developing a community where you are known and loved is difficult. This kind 
of community requires a large amount of vulnerability, grace, and fun. In order 
to have these elements present in a congregation we must be willing to be 
open and honest with each other. This is hard because it is natural for us to be 
guarded and yet curious about whether we are of one mind in regards to the is-
sues that mean much to us. We donôt want to rock the boat, raise tensions, or 
cause a divide by talking about controversies. However, when we refuse to dis-
cuss important topics our relationships are shallow, community is superficial, 
and we end up more lonely because we do not know who we align with. On 
Sunday, October 20 we will begin a series entitled, Elephants In The Room.  We 
want to discuss the things that are hanging in the air that we have neglected to 
talk about. These could be issues at home, in the community, in the larger 
UMC, or even in our own congregation. We would appreciate your input as we 
develop this series. Feel free to send Pastor Carl an email 
(revknapp1@gmail.com) or call/come by the office (660-395-2156). We look for-
ward to consuming the elephants in the room one bite at a time and creating a 
more open, honest, and engaging Christian community.  
 

mailto:revknapp1@gmail.com


United Methodist Men 
 The UMM will meet on Sunday, October 6th at 7:15 a.m. for their monthly breakfast meeting.  

 
Loch Haven Nursing Home Service 

On Sunday, October 6th at 2:00 p.m. in the North Activity Room. Everyone is invited! 
 

Macon County Ministries Food Distribution  
Macon County Ministries food distribution will be Tuesday, October 15th from 12:00 - 6:00 p.m. at 305 Sunset 

Hills.  The office will be closed from 11:45-2:00 p.m. so the staff can volunteer at the distribution.  
 

Administrative Council  
The Administrative Council will meet Tuesday, October 15th at 6:30 p.m. in the  

Cornerstone Conference Room. 
 

Serving Team  
Fall Rummage Sale is on October 4th and 5th.  See information below. 

Serving Team will meet on Monday, October 14th at 6:30 p.m. in the Cornerstone Conference Room. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Fall Rummage Sale - October 4th & 5th 
 

The Serving Team is asking for your donations of clean clothing (Fall & Winter preferred), toys, house-
hold items, garage leftovers, you name it... we will gladly take it! 

Donations will be accepted starting Sunday, Sept. 29th (4pm to 6pm) in the Worship Center. Monday 
thru Friday donations can be left during office hours. Monday thru Wednesday, Sept. 30th - Oct. 2nd there will 
be a special evening drop off time (6-8 pm). We would like to have all donations by Thursday, Oct. 3rd, for us to 
be ready for selling on Friday morning at 7am. 

We will be offering assistance to those that need an "extra hand" hauling their donations to church from 
their home. If you need help, donôt hesitate to call the church office or Sherry Robertson. 

Donations should be left just inside the doors to the Worship Center. We ask that items that are sets 
(clothes, sheets, toys, etc.) be taped, pinned, or bagged as such, makes it easier for us and sells better.  

Rummage sale hours will be Friday, Oct. 4th (7am to 7pm) and Saturday, Oct. 5th (8-11am). If anyone 
would like to volunteer to help set up, price items, work during the sale, and/or assist with cleaning up after-
wards, please contact Sherry Robertson at 660-651-4698 or sign up on the volunteer sheet located in the Fel-
lowship room on the large bulletin board. 

We appreciate all the donations we are generously given by our congregation, along with all the volun-
teers that help make each sale a success. Money we raise from our sales supports upcoming mission projects. 

~The Serving Team 

CHRISTMAS DINNER TOGETHER! 
Sharing a meal with family is an important part of Holiday celebrations. We spend lots of time planning, cooking, 
inviting, decorating, and preparing for family dinners. These preparations are acts of love and service to those that 
are the most dear to us. The MUMC Serving Team is making arrangements for CHRISTMAS DINNER TOGETH-
ER on Saturday, December 21. This is an opportunity to reach out to those that are lonely, alone, and/or discon-
nected. We will be delivering food, serving dishes/utensils, tableware, and fellowship to our neighbors and friends 
as a special way to serve and share the Holiday. Mark your calendar and plan to join us for a day of fellowship, 
relationship, and celebration of faith and Christian Family.  



Kid Stuff 
By Rhonda Linsley 

/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ aƛǎǎƛƻƴ {ǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘ 
To teach the children to love God, love others and share 
 that love with the world. To teach the children to memorize  
scripture that will affect the way they live their lives. 
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4th Quarter 
Attendance 
Awards 

     Sunday School Attendance Awards were given out on September 22, to those 
students who did not miss more than two Sundays during the months of June, July 
and August. We had 15 students receiving recognition. Five students had perfect 
attendance all summer. 
     The award this quarter was a gift certificate for a FREE double dip ice cream 
cone at Miller Rexall Drug, in downtown Macon. 
     Here are the recipients: 
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4th Quarter 
Attendance 
Awards 

High School:  Evan Knapp 
Middle School:  Mason McMillin and Davin Untiedt 
Grades 3rd-5th:  J-Dean Burkholder, Kiley Payton, Sarah Smith, Addison Strange, Tyler Untiedt and  
        Lexi Whitaker 
Grades K-2nd:  Mickey Burkholder 
Preschool:  Brylee & Paige Strange 
Nursery-Toddler Room:   Bailey Bogeart, Nate Burkholder and Jancin Patrick 

CHILDRENôS MINISTRY CALENDAR DATES: 
 

Wed., Oct 2  LOGOS, 3:30-6:30, ñMovie Nightò 

Wed., Oct 9  LOGOS, 3:30-6:30, ñSpace Nightò 

Wed., Oct 16 LOGOS, 3:30-6:30, ñManôs Best Friend Nightò 

Sun.,  Oct 20 Childrenôs Choir Special, both services, ñGalatians 5:22,23ò 

Wed., Oct 23 LOGOS, 3:30-6:30, ñWorld Series Nightò 

Wed., Oct 30 LOGOS, 3:30-6:30, ñHalloween Nightò 

CHILDRENôS CHURCH has started back up on September 22, 
with the help of the Youth Group Leadership Team. What a JOY it 
is to see the middle school and high school students minister to the 
younger children in this Sunday morning program. The youth is 
committed to leading CC on the 4th Sunday of each month. Rhon-
da Linsley and three adults on a rotating schedule will lead on the 
2nd and 3th Sunday of each month. 
 
Childrenôs Church will not meet on the 1st Sunday of each month 
to allow the children to worship and participate in communion with 
their families. CC also will not meet on the 5th Sundays to allow 
Rhonda to worship in the contemporary service and connect with 
families. 
 
Childrenôs Church is for children ages 4 through 3rd Grade. They 
meet in the sanctuary during the 11:00 contemporary service. They 
are dismissed from the worship service after the Childrenôs Mes-
sage. 
 
Parents or older siblings are asked to please come retrieve their 
children in the sanctuary at the end of the contemporary wor-
ship service. 

Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes. Our Ad Council chose not to cover the shipping cost for OCC box-
es this year. If you have already started a shoebox and would like to finish it, you may pay for the shipping and han-
dling of $9.00 per box and bring your box to Rhonda Linsley. She will be taking boxes to the local distribution center 
on November 24th. Please write your check to Samaritanôs Purse with a note on the memo line of ñOperation Christmas 
Child,ò and place the sealed envelope on top of the items inside your shoebox so it is clearly visible. If you should have 
any questions, please contact the church office or Rhonda Linsley. 



LOGOS IS IN FULL SWING!  
Our Wednesday after-school program began for the 2019-2020 school year on September 11. We currently 
have 23 elementary and six MS and HS students enrolled. We have a fair amount of adults participating, 
but would love to see more in the congregation join us, especially during our dinner time. 
 

This is a great program to development and strengthen our relations within the congregation. Sitting around 
the dinner table and visiting with the children is one of my favorite parts of the program. This is becoming 
somewhat of a lost art in our culture, and it really needs to be reintroduced.  
 

Below are some pictures taken during our Recreation time the first two weeks. We look forward to seeing 
our program grow spiritually and in number. Invite your friends and join the fun on Wednesdays!! 

Kickinô off  the new school 
year with a relay race to 
see which team could get 
their basket of shoes on 
the card table first. 

September 18th, we tried a night of Five-
Station Rotation. The ñElephant Walkò 
with the nylons and tennis balls seemed 
to be the favorite! 


